
The Mole is Back!
The Mole is the best reality show ever, I think.  And now it
is back for another season, starting Monday, June 2.  It airs
on ABC, and I highly recommend it.  A quick synopsis in case
you missed my previous post about the Mole – 12 contestants
complete various stunts and missions, although one of them is
the mole.  The audience and other players don’t know who the
mole is, and he or she tries to sabotage the missions while
staying undercover.  Each week, the contestants take a quiz
about the mole, and the person who guesses the most answers
incorrectly must leave the game.  About the new season, I must
say how much I don’t like the new host, but other than that,
the  show  seems  to  be  just  as  it  was  before  –  extremely
entertaining, thought provoking, and FUN!

I think it’d be fun to keep a running tally of Mole guesses
for viewers who read my blog.  So if you’re a Mole fan also,
submit your guess to me each week and I wil post it.  So far
after week one, my guess for the Mole would be Clay, and Chris
is guessing Paul.

It’s fun to see if anyone can guess who the mole is from early
on, so stay tuned to my blog throughout the summer for updates
on the show, and if you decide to watch it, and I HIGHLY
recommend that you do, join in the fun by posting me a comment
with your thoughts on the episodes and guesses on who is…
THE MOLE!

https://www.tangents.org/tv-shows/the-mole-is-back/

